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1 Chronicles 28
1 Chronicles 29
2 Chronicles 1
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2 Chronicles 3 & 4
2 Chronicles 5 & 6:1-11
2 Chronicles 6:12-42
2 Chronicles 7
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2 Chronicles 9
2 Chronicles 10
2 Chronicles 11-12
2 Chronicles 13
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2 Chronicles 21
2 Chronicles 22-23
2 Chronicles 24

2 Peter 2
2 Peter 3
1 John 1
1 John 2
1 John 3
1 John 4
1 John 5
2 John
3 John
Jude
Revelation 1
Revelation 2
Revelation 3
Revelation 4
Revelation 5
Revelation 6
Revelation 7
Revelation 8
Revelation 9
Revelation 10
Revelation 11

BIBLE READING PLAN WHAT’S HAPPENING
Care Giver of the Week: Peter & Justina Suderman

_________________________________
Memorial Service for Arnold Teichrieb
Arnold’s family has given us some obituary cards - if you would like 
one please contact the office. They also provided the link for the 
recorded memorial service: http://come-together.ca/events/2020/
nov/24/arnold-teichrieb/

_________________________________

Communion
This Sunday we will be celebrating communion together (in our 
homes) at the end of the service. If you would like to participate, 
please have some crackers and juice prepared. (Whatever you 
would like to use will work fine.) :-)

We will also be posting the video of communion portion of the 
service in a separate video on our website. This way, if you would 
like to celebrate communion at a different time you can have Pastor 
Scott lead you through the service. 

_________________________________

Save the Date - Christmas at Portage Avenue Church
This year we will be pre-recording our Christmas Eve service and it 
will be available for viewing on our website on Christmas Eve in the 
early evening. Please remember to set aside this time and join us in 
worshipping “God With Us.” 

_________________________________

Office Closed
Our office will be closed on Thursday, December 24 and Friday, 
December 25. The office will also be closed on Friday, January 1.

_________________________________

Donation Receipts & Giving Statements
Mailed donations must be postmarked December 31st to be 
included in 2020 receipts. Normally by this time you could expect a 
giving statement in your mailbox - for this year please sign in and 
check Church Connect to see what you have given in 2020. You 
may also call Melanie at the church office and she can let you know.

http://come-together.ca/events/2020/nov/24/arnold-teichrieb/
http://come-together.ca/events/2020/nov/24/arnold-teichrieb/
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WHAT’S HAPPENING MISSION UPDATE - Randy Friesen (Multiply)
I received an update last week from one of our leaders in North 
Africa requesting prayer for a new Christ follower who was 
preparing for baptism. Last week, while he was walking home from a 
house church meeting, he was beaten up and robbed. His wallet 
(including national identity card) and phone were stolen. When he 
reported this assault and theft to local police, he was detained and 
interrogated about his faith in Christ and his connection to the local 
house church. They threatened him, assaulted him, and held him 
over night. The next day, he was interrogated again and asked to 
sign a statement accusing the church leader of converting him. He 
refused. He was then pressured to inform the police about others in 
his house church. Again he refused. Finally, he was threatened and 
released. Throughout the ordeal, the young man remained quiet 
and clear in his testimony to Christ.  
The next day, he met with the leader of the house church and told 
him about his experience. When the leader asked whether he still 
wanted to receive baptism, the young man replied, “Yes, I am ready 
to die with Christ.”  
Let’s pray for this young man. In his baptism, he has both died with 
Christ and been raised to new life through the resurrection power of 
the Spirit. As we consider the burden and limitations that we face 
during this pandemic, let’s invite Christ to take us deeper into the 
reality of our death and resurrection with Christ. As we do, we will 
experience joy, freedom and boldness to live on mission regardless 
of the cost. That’s good news this Christmas as we retell the story of 
God’s incarnation in Bethlehem despite threats, violence and 
surveillance. Good news is sometimes costly to experience and 
share!
Thank you for praying for our staff team and new board in this 
season. We look forward to the good things the Lord has ahead of 
us in mission together. If you are interested in supporting our shared 
mission around the world, there is a matching gift opportunity this 
month. Thank you for your partnership and prayers!  
*Please pray for the young man in North Africa who was recently 
baptized and is facing the challenges of walking out his new life in 
Christ.

Library Update
Christmas is just a month away. If you have a little extra time on your 
hands these days or over the holiday period, why not take out a 
book from the library with a Christmas theme. Especially this year, we 
need to be reminded of the true meaning of Christmas - we can still 
celebrate the birth of Jesus even in the absence of some or our 
traditions.
There are picture books for children and fiction and non-fiction for 
adults. They can be found on the front counter and also on the table 
in the library. If you want to know what is available, go to the church 
website and click on the ‘Ministries’ menu to find the library. Put in 
‘Christmas’ as your search term and view what is available.

_________________________________
Receipts for Reimbursement
A reminder to turn in your receipts to the office as soon as possible. 
If you will be purchasing something in December and expect to be 
reimbursed please let Melanie at the church office know as soon as 
possible. Thank you.

_________________________________
Furniture Wanted - Urgent
The Refugee Committee is looking for some items for a new arrival 
who is coming Dec 13. They are looking for a double or queen bed, 
coffee table, and some other items to help furnish their apartment. 
Please contact John Wieler for more information.

https://multiply.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4f84254a33c1628adfff19698&id=56ca33507f&e=1e9f16cdb2
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PRAYER ALERT SERMON NOTES
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________
For Further Reflection
Use these questions for personal reflection or with your small group.
1.) Are you so familiar with the birth narrative in Luke that it has lost 
it’s radical quality for you?
2.) What factors, in your opinion, contribute to make the birth of 
Jesus a “normal” story for you?
3.) What’s one thing you can do to be sure that you make room for 
Jesus and His Salvation this Christmas?
4.) What did you learn about God through the message?
5.) What does your response need to be?

Pray for those who are in the hospital
Anne Kroeker - Victoria Hospital

Pray for those who are shut-in
At home - Peter Brown, Erna Friesen, Rudy & Susanne Thiessen
Bethania - Jake & Betty Suderman, Mary Unger
Bethel Place - Agnes Pauls
Concordia Place - John E. Friesen
Concordia Village - Margaret Pospishell, Martha Tielmann
Deer Lodge Centre - Charlotte Liebig
Donwood Personal Care - Louise (Lois) Peters, Martha Reimer, 

Helen Wiens
Donwood Manor Apartments - George Petkau
Pembina Place - Helen Doerksen
Riverwood Square - John W. Sawatzky
Riverwood Square (Harmony Court) - Mary Bergen
Sturgeon Creek Retirement Residence - Bertha Toews

_________________________________

Pray for UGM Students
This year, we as a church family are sponsoring two students from the 
inner-city to attend UGM’s Faith Academy. Please pray that God continues 
to work in the lives of these students, and their families. Pray that parents 
would make responsible decisions in family matters. If you have questions 
about our students please call Gilbert Plante, the Family Ministries Manager 
at UGM at 204.586.7790 ext 306.

Sara - grade 12, birthday: May 27, 2003
- Pray for my Grandma. She isn’t doing the greatest at the moment. Pray 

that she gets better. Pray that God would help   provide money for Bible 
College. Pray for a good last school year!
Hannah - grade 6, birthday: November 1, 2009

- Pray for the school year that we will be cheerful and we will stay safe.
_________________________________

Prayer Night via Zoom
Please join us! You can call in to 204.272.7920 and enter the 
meeting ID 859 5515 4680, then wait and you will be connected. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85955154680

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85955154680&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw08ZYP4UnnPGvFryA1RmBKE
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THIS WEEK 

NEXT WEEK
Sun. Dec 13 10:00 am Worship Service (Advent #1)

Speaker: Jennifer Choi
11:15 am Fellowship Café (Zoom)
2:00 pm PAC Korean Bible Study (Zoom)

Wed. Dec 16 7:30 pm PAC Korean Praise & Worship (Zoom)
Fri. Dec 18 12:30 pm Dads Zoom Meeting

7:30 pm Prayer Night (Zoom)

Sun. Dec 6 10:00 am Worship Service (Advent #2)
Communion
Speaker: Scott Koop

11:15 am Fellowship Café (Zoom) 
2:00 pm PAC Korean Bible Study (Zoom)

Wed. Dec 9 7:30 pm PAC Korean Praise & Worship (Zoom)
Fri. Dec 11 12:30 pm Dads Zoom Meeting

7:00 pm Jr High Zoom + Online Game

 Portage Avenue Church
A Mennonite Brethren Church
1420 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg, MB R3G 0W2
Email: office@pachurch.ca     Web: www.pachurch.ca 

Contact Us:   Office: 204.774.4414    
Lead Pastor – Jedidiah Carpentier – Ext. 1         
Associate Pastor – Scott Koop – Ext. 2                   
Pastor of Korean Fellowship – Jennifer Choi – Ext. 3              
Director of Worship & Media – Jeremy Penner – Ext. 4
Administrative Director – Melanie Penner – Ext. 0         
Prayer Line — Ext. 5
Fellowship Line  – Ext. 6
General Information and Church Hours – Ext. 7
E-transfer donations (www.pachurch.ca/donate)

Hours: Tuesday to Friday 9 am-3 pm
             jedidiah@pachurch.ca

scott@pachurch.ca
jchoi@pachurch.ca

jeremy@pachurch.ca
office@pachurch.ca
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